
From: Pocta, Robert M. 
Sent: 5/9/2013 9:19:38 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: personnel change 

Laura, 

Interesting. Thanks for the update. What is your area of regulatory responsibility these days -
Are you handling gas procurement and GT&S? 

Mark 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 08, 2013 7:23 PM 
To: Pocta, Robert M. 
Cc:| Redacted 
Subject: personnel change 

Mark 

Wanted you to know thatlRedacted lis no longer with PG&E. 

Redacted |will be taking his place in the regulatory management of the GT&S case. 

We'll make sure you meet her in the next couple months. I just didn't want you to be caught 
off guard! 

Thanks 

Laura 
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Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 

PG&ETs committed to protecting .our customers' privacy. , , . , , To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/compaiiv/pnvacy/customer/ 
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